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Due to the economic recession, the Government strongly recommend that all unnecessary ceremonies should stop as of next week. The ceremonies in question are of no practical value and use up valuable time, money and resources. People would be better off if these rituals no longer took place but spent more time working or relaxing. Ceremonies which will be suspended include birthdays, baptisms, naming ceremonies, proms, 

marriage celebrations, etc.

Your comments on this proposal are requested – please write to The Prime Minister at 10 Downing Street.
